
 

 

 

Induction Timetable 2024-25 
 

Please see below details of our induction events for PGR students in the School of 

Mathematics, Statistics and Physics. 

 

Please ensure that you attend the relevant School induction for you as these inductions cover 

important information for the coming academic year. 

 

New PGR Student Induction –Wednesday 25 September 2024, 14:00- 
16:00 Herschel Building TR2   

 
All new postgraduate research students should attend the school’s induction meeting, 
which is an opportunity for you to meet your colleagues and other new students in the 
school, and will cover the following important issues; 

 
• Welcome and key members of staff 
• Academic issues 
• Key facilities within the building 
• Students Union facilities/opportunities 
• Health & Safety 
• Building issues 

 
Refreshments will be provided. 

Returning PGR Student Induction – Wednesday 02 October 2024, 14:00- 16:00 
Herschel Building LT2. 

 

SAgE Faculty PGR Inductions for new and continuing PGRs are detailed below. 

Please also ensure that you attend the correct event. 

 

 
SAgE Faculty Induction for New PGRs: Thursday 26 September 2024, 10:00 - 
14:00. Lindisfarne Room, Hadrian Building 2024. In person  
Please book via this link   
 

SAgE Faculty Induction for Continuing PGRs:  
  Wednesday 2nd October 2024, 12pm – 12.45pm via Zoom   
  Please book via this link   
 

Marking and Demonstrating Session- Wednesday 09 October 2024, 13:00- 14:00, 
Herschel Building TR4 

For any students interested in undertaking Marking and Demonstrating in the 

School, details of this will be given at the session below. This is the opportunity to 

work for the School which adheres to the terms and conditions of any funding you 

may be receiving as part of your studies. 

 

 

 
 

https://workshops.ncl.ac.uk/view/book/modal/55326/
https://workshops.ncl.ac.uk/view/book/modal/55333/


 Wellbeing Session- for all students to attend- Wednesday 16 October 2024, 13:00- 16:00, 

Herschel Building LT2 

   Wellbeing workshop with your MSP wellbeing adviser, Laura.  

An introduction to wellbeing at Newcastle University and specifically within Maths, Stats and 

Physics. This workshop looks at how you can proactively look after your wellbeing during your PhD 

and creating a wellbeing plan. It will also touch on the supervisor relationship and time 

management.  

 

Pizza and refreshments will be provided. 

 

New Staff and PGR Students Welcome Meal, 02 October 2024, 18:00, Zizzi’s Italian 

Restaurant (Grey Street)  

An opportunity to meet and greet new and current academic staff and also both new and 

current Postgraduate students. All welcome. Please email 

maths.physics.pg@newcastle.ac.uk to confirm if you would like to attend by 27 

September 2024. 

 

 
 

mailto:maths.physics.pg@newcastle.ac.uk

